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Bendigo FNL to appeal Gisborne FNC transfer request 

*For immediate distribution* 
 

The Bendigo Football Netball League (BFNL) wishes to advise that it will be appealing the recent Gisborne 

Football Netball Club transfer request. 

The BFNL remains steadfast in believing that the Gisborne FNC is an integral part of the League’s 

competition and community and is committed to pursuing all available avenues to ensure the Club’s 

continued participation in the BFNL. 

The BFNL has a responsibility to safeguard the strength, stability and sustainability of the League and given 

Gisborne FNC’s reputation within the BFNL, we believe their ongoing involvement is important to the 

health of our clubs, players, volunteers and supporters. 

The BFNL will continue to follow the relevant AFL Victoria processes.  

 

*Ends* 

 

Please contact Tom King, BFNL Manager 
Email: tom.king@aflcentralvic.com.au 
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